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REQUEST FOR QUOTATION 
 

Cleaning Service for Maligayang Pasko Vancouver 2021 
 

 
The Philippine Consulate General in Vancouver invites interested service providers to submit 
quotations for cleaning services for the Maligayang Pasko Vancouver 2021 on 11 December 
2021, with the following cleaning service specifications: 
 

• Hourly collection of waste materials in the waste bins inside the Recreation Centre 
and in the parking area where food trucks are located and disposing it in the main 
garbage bins of the parish; 

• Waste sorting and segregation (organic, recyclables, bottles, etc.). 
• Hourly cleaning of toilets at the Recreation Centre and ensuring toilet supplies are 

enough; 
• Cleaning of the recreation centre and the venue of the food trucks as soon as the 

event finishes at 4:00 PM. 
• To render cleaning services at the venue of the event from 12:00 PM – 6:00 PM.  

For further details, interested providers may contact Consulate’s Administrative Officer Carol T. 
Halili-Castañeda at email address: carlota.castaneda@dfa.gov.ph or Mr. Edwin Juan Batallones, 
Economic Assistant at e-mail:  economicsection@vancouverpcg.org. 
 
Proposals must be submitted not later than 01 December 2021, 1700H, delivered to the 
Consulate or sent to the aforementioned email address. 
 
The Consulate intends to complete the procurement on 02 December 2021 and reserves the 
right not to accept any proposals.  Funding for the procurement of above services come from the 
Consulate’s Maintenance and Other Operating Expenses (MOOE) for FY 2021. 
 
 
 
 
 
        ANALYN D. RATONEL 
         Chairman 
                          Bids and Awards Committee 
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